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‘Our ‘Jeans for Genes’ event today has been a great success, thank you to all those that donated and 

took part.  You hopefully will have received our extra curricular clubs form via text last week, many 

clubs are full but we do have a few spaces in others. Year One clubs will start from half term, this is 

because we are getting some specialist sports coaches to come in for these clubs..more information 

will follow.

We have been back three weeks now and I have to say how proud it makes me to see how quickly the 

children have settled with their new class teachers and more amazed by some of the fantastic work 

that is taking place. 

We are doing lots of work with our teachers on the curriculum and information on their new topics 

and learning will be going out next week. We hope some of the children may already have been 

sharing their knowledge organisers with you at home. 

Look out for information on this term’s sporting events,  starting with our first cross country of the 

academic year!

Have a lovely weekend

Mr MacGregor

Don’t forget to follow our social media channels for updated news. 

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/


Extra curricular activity clubs

These will begin on the week beginning 4th October. 

Letters with confirmation of places will go out early next week.

These clubs will run until Friday 10th December. 

All clubs will finish at 4pm

 A new club list will then be sent out for Spring term.
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Every week we are asking our children a question linked to staying safe. This 
will be discussed in their classes, it will be really nice if you can also discuss 
this with them. This week’s question is below.

Well done to this week's winners 6NA! They discussed the latest question and 
then completed some comic strips independently for homework showing what 
they would do if a dinosaur arrived in the playground. Some excellent ideas 
ranging from being polite and making friends to hiding and making a trap. 

A special mention to 3LV for their great advice -  'Stay calm and check if the dinosaur 
is wearing a visitor sticker. If not, go tell an adult that works in the school.' 

Website:
www.southernroadprimary.com

Contact:
0208 471 9048

Email:
info@southernroadprimary.com

@SouthernRoadPri


